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Graduate students working in the 4th floor office are permitted to wear casual clothing, including jeans 
and collarless shirts. It is expected that attire be in good condition, neat looking and devoid of graphics 
of questionable taste. Furthermore, graduate students are expected to adhere to accepted standards 
for personal hygiene, including regular bathing, use of deodorants and regular dental hygiene. 

 
All HSOP graduate students are required to wear their identification badges in the workplace. Graduate 
students offering instruction in the Pharm.D. program, including skills lab, are required to adhere to the 
program’s Standards of Professional Attire.  

 
Exceptions to the attire policy will be granted to accommodate accepted cultural or religious practices. 
Contact the Director of Graduate Programs for details. 

http://www.auburn.edu/academic/pharmacy/about/pp/dress-code.pdf

